
  
  
 
 
 

                                                        Reaching for the Stars! 
Canterbury Road, Davyhulme, Manchester, M41 0RX 

Tel 0161 748 3392 
                                                                                                                     21st January 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers ,  

 

We are planning to have a focus on ‘ Primary Futures ‘ during the week of 4th March to 8th 

March 2019.  

 
Primary Futures aims to broaden horizons and raise aspirations. By helping children 

understand the link between learning in school and the world of work, Primary Futures 

helps to motivate them to improve their academic performance. In our local area, there are 

volunteers from a range of organisations and sectors, ready to come in to speak to our 

pupils. 

 

At Davyhulme Primary School we would really like to involve as many of our parents as we 

can to come into school and speak to our children. We would like to involve as many 

parents as possible from as many jobs , careers and professions as possible to share their 

passion for working life with our children. 

 

We know that many of you might be anxious about talking to large groups of children, but 

we would like to assure you that we will be able to arrange for you to talk with smaller 

groups of children, either in some of our support rooms or classrooms or in our smaller 

support areas. 

 

If you would like to participate in this week then please email the school office under the 

title of  ​Primary Futures ​stating what your job / career /profession you would like to share , 

if you will be bringing props and how many children you would like to speak with. Whether 

or not you want to speak to Nursery , Reception , Year 1 or Year 2, all age groups all the way 

up to Y6 or a particular year group in between- perhaps groups of between 6 - 10 pupils 

could be a minimum starting point . 

 

Depending on how many offers we receive, we will work out a timetable for that week and 

then allocate a slot for your particular contribution to be made within school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

                                                                       Yours sincerely , 

 

                                                                                                        Mr P McDowell  


